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Michael Muhlenbruch was born in Iowa City, IA and graduated with a BSE in civil 
engineering from the University of Iowa in December 2006.  Being born and raised 
in Iowa City he found it very easy to make the decision to work in his hometown.  
Michael has worked for Shive-Hattery in Iowa City for nearly 5 years, starting as an 
intern in 2003 and now as a civil engineer.  His experience includes being an asbestos 
supervisor, material testing, surveying and currently employing the duties of a civil 
engineer for commercial/retail development.  His current responsibilities include 
drafting, site grading, site design and absorbing all the knowledge he can.  He is the 
professional development chair for the Herbert Hoover section of the Iowa 
Engineering Society.  

After meeting in high school, Michael 
married Hillary Hanrahan, a kindergarten 
teacher at Penn Elementary in the Iowa City 
school system.  Michael and Hillary are the 
proud parents of Kale Joseph, born on April 
23, 2008. Michael is excited to share his 
Hawkeye football Saturdays together with 
his new son.  This coming summer will mark 
the fourth season that Michael has been an 
assistant baseball coach for Regina High 
School in Iowa City.   
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Engineers and contractors have been working together for as long there has 
been a demand for facilities to be built.  Typically, engineers design the services 
of a project including water distribution systems, sanitary sewer systems, roads, 
bridges, buildings etc. and contractors are the ones who takes the engineers plans 
and builds them into reality.  In order to effectively serve their clients; engineers 
and contractors must often work closely together to complete projects.  A good 
relationship and understanding of the work required by each other is invaluable to 
the quality and efficiency of a project.   
 
           Often a misunderstanding or an unforeseen design or construction issue can 
bring a project to a halt.  These issues obviously want to be avoided if possible as 
to not waste time, effort and money. After the completion of a project, engineers 
and contractors that reflect upon the process of the project can analyze where they 
excelled and where they fell short of their expectations.  Falling short of 
expectations doesn’t necessarily involve designing or building an inadequate 
structure, but can simply mean falling behind in their timeline, going over budget 
or failing to address an issue in a timely manner.  Engineers and contractors that 
reflect on their projects and recognize areas of needed improvement and apply 
those lessons to future work better themselves for future project and future 
customer service. 
 
           Thursday May 8th, 2008 at Rugger’s Café in North Liberty, IA, the Herbert 
Hoover Chapter of the Iowa Engineering Society is holding an event that 
showcases local speakers discussing case-studies and the lessons that were 
learned.  During the seminar, attendees will get to discuss situations and practices 
between contractors and engineers to better facilitate projects.  In the past, this 
has been a very well-attended meeting by local engineers and architects.  This is a 
great opportunity to learn about local projects and network with local design 
professionals.  Speakers from Ryan Companies, LL Pelling, the City of Iowa City, 
Contech and Terracon are scheduled to appear.  
 
The cost to attend the event is $15 for NSPE members and $25 for non-
members.  There will be a buffet provided after the presentations. Seating is 
limited.  Again, in the past, this has been a very well attended event. Please reply 
by May 2.  You may reserve your seat by emailing the professional development 
chair, Michael Muhlenbruch at mmuhlenbruch@shive-hattery.com or by filling 
out and returning the registration form that will be sent to local businesses.  You 
may also email Michael Muhlenbruch if you have any questions.   
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                                                                                                                                                                                    Michael Muhlenbruch 
                                                                                                                                                                                    Professional Development Chair 
                                                                                                                                                                                    IES Herbert Hoover Chapter 
                                                                                                                                                                                    2834 Northgate Dr. 
                                                                                                                                                                                    Iowa City, IA 52240 
                                                                                                                                                                                    319-331-1582 
                                                                                                                                                                                    mmuhlenbruch@shive-hattery.com 

Event: Iowa Engineering Society – Herbert Hoover Chapter 
           Professional Development Event 
 
Location: Rugger’s Café 
                420 Community Drive 
               North Liberty, IA 
 
Date/Time: Thursday May 8th 2008 
                   2:00-5:00 
 
Info: The topic of the event is contractor case-studies with presentations 
from local contractors and firms. During the seminar, you will discover 
and discuss situations and practices between contractors and 
engineers to better facilitate projects. In the past, this has been a very 
well-attended meeting by local engineers and architects. A buffet 
dinner will be provided afterwards. This is a great opportunity to learn 
about local projects and network with local design professionals. 
The cost to attend the event is $15 for NSPE members and $25 for 
non-members. Seating is limited. Attendees will be credited with three 
professional development hours. 
Please reply by May 2 by email or fill out the form below to reserve 
your seat. Contact Michael Muhlenbruch with any questions. 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
(detach and send to 2834 Northgate Dr. Iowa City, IA 52245) 

 
Name:________________________________________________ 
Company:_____________________________________________ 
Address:______________________________________________ 
City/State:_____________________________________________ 
Phone:________________________________________________ 
Email:_________________________________________________ 
Registration Fee Included? Y/N__________ 
Check?________ Cash?__________ Pay at the Door? 
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General Contractor    Design-Builder   
  Construction Manager 
Phone  (319) 247-7400 

Fax  (319) 247-7375 
sylvester@weitz.com 

www.weitz.com 

E & F Paving 
Serving the Area for 43 Years 

** Concrete Paving ** 
714 31st Avenue SW 

Cedar Rapids, Iowa 52404 
319 364.6821   Fax 364.2423 

2007-2008 Officers & 

Committee Chairs 

President                   Dave Panos 
City of Iowa City 

ph:  356-5145, dave-panos@iowa-city.org 

Vice President           Joe Digman 
Ament, Inc. 

ph:  378-1401, jdigman@ament.com 

Treasurer                Shawn Lueth 
Shive-Hattery 

ph:  354-3040, slueth@shive-hattery.com 

Secretary             Jayne DeCoste 
Anderson-Bogert 

ph:  377-4629,  jdecoste@anderson-bogert.com 

Director, 1st Year Lance LeTellier 
Iowa Department of Transportation 

ph:  364-0235,  lance.letellier@dot.iowa.gov 

Membership                Jon Bogert 
Anderson-Bogert 

ph:  377-4629,  jbogert@anderson-bogert.com 

Awards                      Marlon Vogt 
Alliant Utilities 

ph:  786-4399,  MarlonVogt@alliantenergy.com 

Pub. Relations         Andre Gallet 
Terracon 

ph:  366-8321, amgallet@terracon.com 

Newsletter           Rebecca Lesnik 
Anderson-Bogert 

ph:  377-4629,  rlesnik@anderson-bogert.com 

Programs             Dave Carpenter 
Foth-Engineering Alliance 

ph:  365-9565,  dcarpenter@foth.com 

Prof. Develop     Michael Muhlenbruch 

Shive-Hattery 

Ph:  354-3040,  mmuhlenbruch@shive-hattery.com 

CR Scholarship        Dan Schmidt 
Brain Engineering 

ph:  294-9424,  dans@brain-eng.com 

IC Scholarship        Chet Wieland 
Shoemaker-Haaland 

ph:  351-7150,  cwieland@shoemaker-haaland.com 

Engineer’s Week   Adam Wilhelm 
Foth-Engineering Alliance 

ph:  365-9565,  awilhelm@foth.com 

CR Mathcounts          Kelli Scott 
Snyder & Associates 

ph:  362-9394, kscott@snyder-associates.com 

IC Mathcounts       Adam Cannon 
Cannon Structural Design 

ph:  400-0191,  adam@cannonsd.com 

CR Golf Outing          Marv Houg 

Hall & Hall 

ph:  362-9548,  marv@halleng.com 

IC Golf Outing              Brian Gisi 
Terracon 

Ph:  366-8321,  bfgisi@terracon.com 

Outside Funding     Todd Happel 
Anderson-Bogert 

Ph:  377-4629,  thappel@anderson-bogert.com 
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www.terracon.com 

Geotechnical    Environmental    Materials Engineering 

Assisting engineers, contractors and 
developers with offices throughout Iowa 

319-366-8321 
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